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ITEM: NECTAlCPNH Please state whether FairPoint is willing to have its proposed new
FDR III-18 systems subject to an independent third party audit prior to Cutover.

REPLY: FairPoint believes a third party audit would not add value and would
be extremely burdensome. FairPoint plans an extensive testing and
acceptance program and has committed to reviewing those with the
Commission. FairPoint understands that the consequences of a less
than successful cutover are significant and has not planned to
prematurely exit the TSA.
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